“Exhibit 4-mik-envoy” in dropbox
January 8, 2013
The Honorable Barbara A. Mikulski
United States Senator

901 S. Bond Street

Suite 310

Baltimore, MD 21231

[410]962-4510

Re: sending a special envoy to the Republic of Cameroon
Dear Ms. Mikulski:
I want President Barack Obama to send a special envoy to Cameroon.

Cameroon has been under the control of an evil dictator, Mr. Paul Biya, for almost 30 years.

Mr. Biya has ruined the country. He takes money for his people and puts it into Swiss bank accounts.  He does not spend it on roads, education, electricity, or medical care.

On September 3rd 2012, there was a fire at the Central Prison of Douala where many political prisoners are held. The burning is just one of the many problems of that prison. The prison was built in 1982 and set to receive 600 prisoners. The official numbers report 3600 prisoners as of today. Living conditions are appalling. 
The human rights are not respected at all in those conditions. The prison is not set to receive that amount of prisoners. What is the government doing? How can 3600 persons live in a place arranged for 600? 
President Barack Obama should send a special envoy to Cameroon, to signal that finding a lasting solution to the suffering in Cameroon is a priority for his administration.

Will you forward this letter to President Obama?
Sincerely,

Melissa D. Mority
556 17th Avenue,

Hyattsville MD 20782
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